
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

May 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear applicant 

 

EARLY YEARS PRACTITIONER VACANCY 

 

To help us evaluate your application, you should complete the application 

form as fully as possible. In particular:- 

 

 you must clearly state your qualifications and the grade obtained for 

each  

 you should explain any gaps in your employment history 

 

We look forward to receiving your completed application form which should 

be emailed to admin@geariesprimaryschool.co.uk by 3pm  on Monday 

9 June 2025.  

 

If you have not heard from us within two weeks of the closing date then, 

unfortunately, your application has not been successful on this occasion. 

 

Thank you for your interest in our school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Joseph 

School Business Manager 

 

Encs 

 

GEARIES PRIMARY SCHOOL 
“Success starts here!” 

Co-Head Teachers: Mrs A Dias and Mr D Lea 

 
Waremead Road   Gants Hill   Ilford   Essex   IG2 6TF 

 

Tel: 020 8550 1803 

 

Email:     admin@geariesprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website:  www.geariesprimaryschool.co.uk 

Blogspot:  www.geariesprimaryschool.blogspot.co.uk                           
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